Dear Students, Dear students, HAPPY SCHOOL YEAR!

By the law, the entrance in our school is allowed

ONLY to vaccinated (against Covid-19) students or who

show a Certificate of Disease (certifying you have been ill)
with Covid-19 or who show a negative result SELF TEST.

You need to do a SELF TEST twice a week,
every Monday and Thursday, and present the special
certificates to the school every
Tuesday and Friday, if you have not been vaccinated.

Exception is the 15t school day, Monday 13 September.

For Monday 13 September 2021 you must have done
the SELF TEST on Sunday 12-9-2021,
If you have not been vaccinated.

Certificates are issued by the website:
https://www.gov.gr/ipiresies/ugeia-kai-pronoia/koronoios-covid-19
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